GREATERLONDON AUTHORITY

Shaun Collomb By email

Our Ref: MGLA060917-6347

11 September 2017

Dear Shaun

Thank you for your request for information about systems penetration testing, which the GLA received on 6 September 2017. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:

Could you please confirm the tender portal used for this testing each year and the month next year's tender will be launched?

We are likely to tender for this in May next year – here is a link to a portal where it will be advertised.

https://procontract.due-north.com/Login/Index?ReturnUrl=%2fHome%2fAbout

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference MGLA060917-6347.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Phillips Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information